
Please could you check your Parentpay 

accounts and make sure any outstand-

ing amounts are cleared as soon as pos-

sible for dinners and / or  before & after 

school club Thank you. 

   Star of the week 

    Clever Caterpillars – Eden Spencer 

 Busy Bees – Mia Glynn 

 Terrific Tigers - Harry Wint 

 Charming Cheetahs - All of the class 

 Perfect Panthers - Todd Bowyer 

 Learning Lions - Zac Whalley 

 Wise Owls - Holly Derbyshire 

 Super Squirrels - Jake Deakin 

 Brilliant Badgers - Levi Dale 

 Fantastic Foxes - Bradley Parker 

           Handwriting Hero 

  Clever Caterpillars - Scarlett Foden 

 Busy Bees - Max Atherton 

 Terrific Tigers - Jayden Mycock 

 Charming Cheetahs - Charlie Lawson 

 Perfect Panthers - Lacie Mollart 

 Learning Lions - Lacey-Mae Johnson 

 Wise Owls - Kimberley Ward 

 Super Squirrels - Grace Holland 

 Brilliant Badgers - Amy-Lee Johnson 

 Fantastic Foxes - Shaun Bailey  

            Independent Learner 

 Clever Caterpillars - Henry Cox  

 Busy Bees – Evie Cashmore 

 Terrific Tigers - Riley moss 

 Charming Cheetahs - Jacob Kidd 

 Perfect Panthers - Maria Barkess 

 Learning Lions - Lily Cox  

 Wise Owls - Mia Betts 

 Super Squirrels - Ryan Matthews 

 Brilliant Badgers - James Platt 

 Fantastic Foxes - Gracie Barnett  

                    

Ladybird of the week  

                                                                                            

     Harriet Edwards  
 

KINGSFIELD AWARDS 

Lunch time menu 

for next week is 

‘Week 3’  

A huge WELL DONE to the following children who were awarded a 

golden ticket this week and chose a prize from the 

golden chest in Mrs Butler’s office: 

Ryan Matthews, Kelly Lin, Indie Timms 

Eco-Warriors  

The eco-warriors met this week and worked on promoting                 

litter picking! 

Children’s News 

Well done to the children below for their out of school achievements:  

Lily Cox won Gymnast of the week 

Elliot Wallace completed the Bronze Challenge swimming level 

Harriet Stainthorp won Brazilian Jiu-Jitsu star of the week  

Website Updates  

Newly posted Homework menus for the second Spring half-term.  

along with the new topic plans  for you to view. 

Homework  

Thank you for the recently returned homework, a number of children have 

gone to great efforts to complete these tasks to a very high standard. 

Tennis Club 

Tennis will be back on 

Tuesday 19th March, 

after half-term. 

 

Events at Biddulph High School  

 

Thursday 28th February Dementia training 5:00pm-6:00pm 

Wednesday 3rd April Cake and Coffee Afternoon 2::00pm-4:00pm  

More information can be found on their website biddulphhigh.co.uk 



Diary Dates 

For Parents  

 

School closes for half term 

Friday 15th February 

 

School reopens 

Tuesday 26th February 

  

School closes for Easter 

Friday 12th April 

 

School reopens 

Monday 29th April 

MAY DAY—6th May 

 

School closes for half term 

Friday 24th May 

 

School re-opens 

Tuesday 4th June 

 

School closes for Summer 

Friday 19th July 

 

 

Upcoming events 

 

Parents Evening  

Monday 4th March 

Early Appointments  

 

Parents Evening  

Tuesday 5th March  

Late Appointments  

 

World Book Day  

Thursday 7th march  

Learn TOGETHER  play TOGETHER  

SUCCEED TOGETHER 

15th February 2019 

Kingsfield News 

Theme of the Week 
 

I can make a new friend  

School Attendance 

 

    Clever Caterpillars  98.00% 

    Busy Bees                96.82% 

    Charming Cheetahs 96.43% 

    Terrific Tigers          94.48% 

    Perfect Panthers      97.97% 

    Learning Lions        95.61% 

    Super Squirrels        99.12% 

    Wise Owls                 97.47% 

    Fantastic Foxes       98.45% 

    Brilliant Badgers      98.45% 

  

Last weeks winners are     

Super Squirrels 

Well done! 

 

 Last weeks Whole School             

Attendance was 96.96% 

Well done! 

 

   School target: 

    96.5% 

 

House Points  

Mars 222 

Saturn 219 

Jupiter 249 

Earth 185 

This weeks winner is: JUPITER  

World Book Day  

World book day   

Thursday 7th March 

2019. 

Come to school dressed as a character 

from your favourite book - don’t forget to 

bring the book too!  

Faith In Focus Week  

The children have had a fabulous week 

learning about different faiths from 

around the world. We have been      

visiting places of worship, tasted     

different foods and experienced 

dance and  music from various         

cultures.  

Young Voices  

A massive congratulations to all of the chil-

dren taking part in last nights event at the   

Manchester Arena. After weeks of hard work 

practicing, children and staff made us all 

proud with their performance. If parents 

wish to purchase the DVD then please visit  

the Young Voices website. 

Please visit our twitter  page @KingsfieldSch 

to view pictures posted of the night. 

Wishing you all an enjoyable half-term break 

and look forward to seeing you again on        

Tuesday 26th February  


